Dear Section 21 student,

With the storm cancellation of Section 21 this morning Feb. 2, 2015, more than half of the
enrollment has requested the makeup at 10:20 on Wednesday or Friday this week. If you haven't
done so already, please let me know (email bromberg@msu,edu ) which makeup class you would
like to attend: Wed. or Fri. at 10:20.

If you can't attend either class, follow the instructions in the Syllabus to contact the TA of another
section (less than 20 students registered) to do the makeup.

Best regards,
C. Bromberg
Prof. of Physics



